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ATTENTION CCS PARENTS! 
In preparation for our submission of your information to the Oklahoma Tax Commission 
for the Oklahoma Parental Choice Tax Credit, log in to your FACTS account and make 
sure the spelling is correct for the name of each individual in your family. We also must 

have the correct legal names of parents, correct addresses, and correct email 
addresses in FACTS. Contact the office immediately to correct any errors. Thank you! 
If we submit incorrect information, you will lose your place in line for tax credit 

money. 

             
                     

                Stop by the ANNUAL    
      Teacher/Staff CRAFT    

             SALE  in the Elementary     
               Lobby December 2-13                                                                 

        Pick up some great 
                  Christmas gifts!  

 
 

SANTA’S SECRET SHOP is coming December 9 & 10!   
Santa’s shop is a fun place for your students to do their own Christmas shopping for 

family and friends.  Information and shopping envelopes are being sent home with 
each elementary student.  (Extras available in the elementary lobby.)  Gift items range from 
$.25-$15.  All gifts will be wrapped and sent home ready to put under the  Christmas 

tree the day your child shops.  
PLEASE make sure you read all of the information being sent home. 

SANTA’S SHOP is always a fun and festive event, and we look forward to providing a 
memorable shopping experience for your child! 

Santa’s Secret Shop will accept cash, checks, and pre-payments at the following link: 
https://square.link/u/YVLWscxb  

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SANTA CLAUS IS COMING TO TOWN!! 
That’s right!! You can shop for Christmas gifts in Santa’s Shop 

and have your picture taken with him when he visits on 

Tuesday, December 10! (Tuesday only-no retakes) 

Order forms w/payment are due by Friday, December 6 

Make sure your form is turned in so your child will be added to 

the schedule.  Photos will be delivered by Wednesday, 

December 18. 

REMEMBER!! Bring your order form and money to 

your teacher by Friday, December 6 

 

Please return this order form w/payment to your 

teacher by Friday, December 6 

th. 

https://square.link/u/YVLWscxb


 

THIS FRIDAY IS POPCORN DAY! 
Don’t forget to bring $1.00. 

 
 
 

YOU CAN MAKE AN IMPACT! The Shine On Campaign is an 

opportunity for the CCS community of parents, grandparents, 

alumni, and friends to support the ongoing financial needs of our 

school.  Your tax-deductible investment in Shine On benefits all 

areas of the school; including immediate needs of the school. A 

powerful impact is achievable when we choose to support Christian 

education in our community. We pray you will consider making a 

donation to Community Christian School this year. Click here to 

make a donation online. 
                               https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=QVNQM4W7XTLGQ 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
-December 9-10:  Santa’s Secret Shop 
-December 10:  Christmas Band concert-7:00 
-December 18 & 19: HS Semester Exams 
-December 20: NO SCHOOL-Record Day 
-December 23-January 6:  NO SCHOOL-Christmas Break 

 
 
 
 

CCS SOFTBALL IN THE NEWS! 
Kassidy Campbell 

Makenlie Riley 
Laney Venables 
Addie Venables 

NAMED TO THE OKLAHOMAN’S  
Honorable Mention All-City Team 

Honorable Mention All-State Team 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
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